
FONDO 
. 

SERIE 

CAJA 

EXP. 

DOC 

FOJA 

FECHA(S) 

INSTITUTO DE INVESTIGACIONES 
ESTÉTICAS 

ARCHIVO HISTÓRICO 

BEATRIZ DE lA FUENTE 

oo0 : CaP\K~~ r-o J.Jo~A:Jc_IA 

oo :¡ 

0 0 1 

. 
OOD i. 

i 

~98(; 



--.. ., .· 

ELIZABETH P. BENSON 

8314 SEVEN LOCKS ROAD 

BETHESDA, MARYLAND 20817 

Dra. Beatriz de la Fuente, Directora 
Instituto de Investigaciones Esteticas 
Torre 1 de Humanidades, 5 piso 
UNAM 
Ciudad Universitaria, Delegacion Coyoacan 
04510 Mexico 

Dear Beatriz, 

Sunset, Maine 
29 Augus t 1986 

It was lovely to have you in washington. I enjoyed 
your company. I also enjoyed your paper. Just after you 
left, I found the enclosed article , which I thought might 
be of interest--positive or negative. I thought that your 
arguments for Datura were very convincing. 

I am on a very brief trip to Maine. One of the Kubler 
daughters has a gallery in the town nearby. I will go to 
see her this afternoon when 1 mail this. I'll be back in 
Washington late next week and will look forward to receiving 
the list of slides that you need. 

I am writing this on a very small but sophisticated 
electronic typewriter that I purchased in New York on my 
way here. It's delightful, but this is only the second thing 
I've written on it, and I'm still unsure of it. It has ac­
cents, but I ~on't yet know how to use them. Next time! 

With best wishes, 

As ever, 

Enclosure 
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